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(Plaats, datum)
Dear Mr. National Prosecutor, Jorge Abbott Charme, 

I am writing to ask for justice for Gustavo Gatica, a former student from Santiago. On 8 November 2019, he attended a protest that was violently repressed by police, who fired riot shotguns at protesters in a manner inconsistent with international standards. Gustavo was hit in both eyes by rubberized buckshot and left permanently blind as a result of this police operation.
After more than two years of investigations in this regard, I call upon you to ensure justice for Gustavo Gatica. Not just by identifying and holding accountable the individuals directly responsible for his injuries, but also by charging and prosecuting (in accordance with international law and provided that there is adequate and sufficient evidence), all those suspects of criminal responsibility. 
Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
